
Question on Notice 

No. 1342 

Asked on 10 November 2022 

MS A LEAHY ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR WOMEN AND MINISTER FOR THE PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND 
FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON S FENTIMAN) – 

QUESTION: 

Will the Attorney-General advise of the total cost of the Rockhampton Livingstone boundary 
review from the commencement of the referral? 

ANSWER: 

I thank the Member for Warrego for her question. 

I am advised that the Local Government Change Commission expended $153,215 to 
undertake the Livingstone Shire Council and Rockhampton Regional Council boundary 
review.  

The cost was primarily for the mail and online survey sent to 85,501 electors in both local 
government areas.   


